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MEMORANDUM 
  

To: Cabinet Secretaries; Council of State Members; Office of the UNC President; Administrative Office of the 
Courts; Office of Administrative Hearings; General Assembly; North Carolina Community College System; 
Governor’s Mansion; Governor’s Office 
  
From: Secretary Pamela B. Cashwell 
  

Re: Flag Alert: Lowering of the US and NC Flags to Half-Staff for Memorial  

In tribute to the sacrifices of our armed services personnel, Governor Roy Cooper has ordered all United 
States and North Carolina flags at state facilities be flown at half-staff on Monday, May 31 until 12 noon in 
honor of Memorial Day.  
 
Statement from Governor Cooper: 

"I am profoundly grateful for those who have lost their lives in the line of duty protecting our country and our 
freedom. I salute them, their families, their friends and their comrades in arms as we take this day to reflect 
upon and appreciate their ultimate sacrifice for all of us." 

Read Governor Cooper's Memorial Day proclamation here. 
 
Individuals, businesses, schools, municipalities, counties and other government subdivisions are also 
encouraged to fly flags at half-staff for the duration of time indicated. 
 
Please note, all North Carolina flag announcements are issued in accordance to regulations outlined in 
the US Flag Code.  

  
  
  

### 
   
  

mailto:communications@doa.nc.gov
https://governor.nc.gov/documents/governor-proclaims-memorial-day-2021
https://uscode.house.gov/view.xhtml?req=granuleid%3AUSC-prelim-title4-chapter1&saved=%7CZ3JhbnVsZWlkOlVTQy1wcmVsaW0tdGl0bGU0LXNlY3Rpb242%7C%7C%7C0%7Cfalse%7Cprelim&edition=prelim


For flag information, contact the NCDOA Communications Office at communications@doa.nc.gov. To join the 
North Carolina Flag Alert list, visit http://ncadmin.nc.gov/subscribe-flag-alerts. You can also view the North 
Carolina State Government Flag Guide here.  
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